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Ed Prettyman, CEO of Texas NeuroRehab Center elected 
President of the National Association of Long Term Hospitals  

 

Austin, TX, November, 2020 – Texas NeuroRehab center is pleased to announce that its CEO 

Ed Prettyman, PsyD, has been elected President of the National Association of Long Term 

Hospitals (NALTH) by its members in NALTH’s Annual Meeting on November 18, 2020. Dr. 

Prettyman will assume the position previously held by Lou Little, CEO of Sparrow Specialty 

Hospital. Dr. Prettyman previously served as NALTH’s Vice President and Chair of the 

Governance Committee for two years.  He has been a member of the Board of Directors for four 

years. Under Dr. Prettyman’s leadership, Texas NeuroRehab Center has been an active member 

of NALTH for 10 years.  

“This is a great honor and I am pleased to serve as the president of an organization that is 

committed to advocacy, education and research for LTCHs and their patients,” said Dr. 

Prettyman.  

NALTH leads the industry in advancing the health, well-being and understanding of patients 

who require a prolonged hospital stay and specialized programs of care to achieve medical 

stability and maximum function.  NALTH is the predominant organization devoted exclusively 

to the needs of patients who require services provided by long-term care hospitals 

(LTCHs).  NALTH is committed to research, education and development of public policy that 

furthers the interests of the complex and very ill patients who receive services in LTCHs 

throughout the nation.   

### 
 
The National Association of Long Term Hospitals (NALTH) is located at 15245 Shady Grove Road, Suite 365 

Rockville, MD 20850. For more information, please visit nalth.org.  

Texas NeuroRehab Center, located at 1106 W. Dittmar Rd. in Austin, TX consists of a 47-bed specialty hospital 
specializing in neurorehabilitation for traumatic brain injury, stroke and spinal cord injury patients and a 22-bed 
inpatient post-acute brain injury program. For more information, please visit texasneurorehab.com. 
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